
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your Calendar!  
Bring your family to 

our Winter 
Extravaganza! 

 

Entries for the Carriage Ride Lottery will be limited to Town Residents only. Forms will be available on the Town’s website  
www.risingsunmd.org.  

We have limited slots available.  Because your name will be drawn randomly, you may not get the actual time requested.  
During the drawing, if your preferred timeslot is taken, you will be given the next slot closest to your preferred time.   

One carriage holds 4 riders and the other holds 3 riders.  If you are a party of 2, you could be paired with another party of 
2 to ride in the 4-person carriage. 

Please drop your entry into the letter box on the porch of Town Hall or email it to torsreceptionist@risingsunmd.org.   

Entries must be received by Monday, December 2, 2024 by 11:59 p.m. to be included in the Drawing.   

If your name is picked, you will be contacted starting at 2:00 p.m. on Monday, December 2nd  with the scheduled time 
for your carriage ride.  There will be NO WALK-UP rides available. 

Name 
First, Last 

# In 
Your  

Group 

Address: 
Number and Street Name  

Email Address  
& Phone Number – this is how 

you will be contacted 

Preferred Time 
*Between 5:00 p.m.  

& 6:45 p.m. 

          

 

 


